PALMS MIDDLE SCHOOL

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Back-to-School Night is scheduled on Thursday, August 28, 2025, from 5:00 - 7:00 PM.

Back-to-School Night is your opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers and learn about the instructional
program and academic requirements for each of the classes. Back-to-School Night is not designed for private
conferences about individual students. If you wish to have a conference with a teacher about your child’s progress
or other concerns, please contact your child’s teachers via email or through the Parent Portal.

The Schedule for visiting each class is listed below. Be sure to follow the schedule and look at the directory as
some teachers may be in different rooms. All PE teachers are located in the auditorium.

Students Write your schedules below and provide it to your parents to bring to Back to School Night.

Time Subject/ Teacher RM #
5:00-5:15
5:20-5:35
5:40-5:55
6:00-6:15
6:20-6:35
6:40-7:00
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This is an opportunity to network with your child’s teachers and for you and your child to know what is
expected from them in their classes.

Carpooling and ride share are encouraged, as parking is not available to parents on campus and street
parking is limited. You can enter campus using the main entrance on Woodbine and two gates located on
Palms Blvd. Parents keep you child/children with you at all times during the visit. Doors will open at 4:45.

Sincerely,
o
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Mr. Enriquez, Principal



